From: Ontario Lands [mailto:ONTLands@enbridge.com]

Sent: May 27, 2021 11:50 AM

To: Lorelie Spencer <Ispencer@westgrey.com>

Subject: RE: A15.2021 - NIXEY-SLOBOSKY (Part lot 102, Concession 3 SWTSR, Glenelg - West Grey)

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Site Plan Application. Enbridge Gas Inc, operating as
Union Gas, does have service lines running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed Site Plan.

Should the proposed site plan impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the
line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service relocation required would be at the cost of the property
owner.

If there is any work (i.e. underground infrastructure rebuild or grading changes...) at our easement and on/near any of
our existing facilities, please contact us as early as possible (1 month in advance at least) so we can exercise engineering
assessment of your work. The purpose is to ensure the integrity of our main is maintained and protected.

Confirmation of the location of our natural gas pipeline should be made through Ontario One Call 1-800-400-2255 for
locates prior to any activity.

We trust the foregoing is satisfactory.

Barbara M.J. Baranow
Analyst Land Support

Enbridge Gas Inc.
50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON N7M 5M1

Integrity. Safety. Respect.






